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Oregon is a leader in voter turnout in large part because we were at the forefront of 

Vote by Mail. Voting by mail increases the likelihood that people will vote, is more 

accessible to those with disabilities, and is an economical option for our state. It also 

makes it easy to include all of Oregon’s front line workers with hourly wages that do 

not have the ability to get off from work to stand in the poll lines. We must continue to 

Vote by Mail so Oregonian’s have the best chance to participate in democracy. 

Thank you.  


